From: Chelcee Thomas [IHIIINGGGGGG
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2018 12:02 PM

To: Rob Choate
Subject: AFSC Resignation

Hello Rob,

I wanted to let you know that as of September 30th, I will need to resign from the Adult and Family Services
Commission. I will be leaving the Family Resource Center.of Trugkee and moving out of Nevada County,
which will impact my member eligibility. I am able to continue as a member through the end of September.
Please let me know if there are any steps I need to take.

Thank you!

Chelcee Thomas






